Apologies for late homework
Please ensure your child has read each night this week and that the reading record has been signed by an adult.
Over the past few years, children in Year 6 have been set the task of creating a revision bank. 
Some used index cards, some used notebooks or pads, some made their own books by stapling folded sheets of paper together, you don’t have to purchase anything specific. The format isn’t important, the content is.
Begin some notes on the grammar exercises already completed in your orange book. Make sure your cards or notes can be added to, as we have a lot more grammar to revise. (If I were you, I would be looking forward to the subjunctive verb form.)
Maths cards are also useful, similar to the notes we make on the front and back covers of our maths books, ask your child what I mean.
Formulae like ½ base x height is an example. Area = length x width is another. Revision notes or cards or prompts are a useful, visual memory aid and children in the last few years highly recommend them. This task is set usually as well as the usual weekly homework. 
Whenever a new or tricky topic is set for homework, ask your child to add this to their revision bank, so it becomes their normal way of working at home.
If you have any questions regarding a revision bank, please email the office for my attention.
Thank you.
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